
From: Keyon, David
To: Downtown West Project
Subject: Fw: Correspondence | Downtown West Mixed-Use Plan, Item 8.a. | 4/28 PC Meeting
Date: Tuesday, April 27, 2021 4:06:36 PM
Attachments: Correspondence_03.pdf

David Keyon
Principal Planner, Environmental Review
City of San Jose
(408) 535-7898   david.keyon@sanjoseca.gov

From: Canales-Mora, Elizabeth <Elizabeth.Canales-Mora@sanjoseca.gov>
Sent: Tuesday, April 27, 2021 3:59 PM
Cc: Todorov, Vera <vera.todorov@sanjoseca.gov>; Phan, Johnny <Johnny.Phan@sanjoseca.gov>; Tu,
John <john.tu@sanjoseca.gov>; Han, James <James.Han@sanjoseca.gov>; Ruano, Jose
<Jose.Ruano@sanjoseca.gov>; Rood, Timothy <timothy.rood@sanjoseca.gov>; Do,
Sylvia
<sylvia.do@sanjoseca.gov>; Manford, Robert <Robert.Manford@sanjoseca.gov>; Brilliot, Michael
<Michael.Brilliot@sanjoseca.gov>; Blanco, Maira <Maira.Blanco@sanjoseca.gov>; Hawkins, Kara
<Kara.Hawkins@sanjoseca.gov>; Hill, Shannon <Shannon.Hill@sanjoseca.gov>;
Keyon, David
<david.keyon@sanjoseca.gov>; Le, Thai-Chau <Thai-Chau.Le@sanjoseca.gov>; Mahamood, Reema
<reema.mahamood@sanjoseca.gov>; Telahun, Bethelhem <Bethelhem.Telahun@sanjoseca.gov>;
Van Der Zweep, Cassandra <Cassandra.VanDerZweep@sanjoseca.gov>; Provedor,
Jennifer
<jennifer.provedor@sanjoseca.gov>
Subject: Correspondence | Downtown West Mixed-Use Plan, Item 8.a. | 4/28 PC Meeting
 
Hello Commissioners,
 
Please see attached correspondence for
GP19-009, PDC19-039, PD19-029, HP20-002, and PT20-027
(Downtown West Mixed-Use Plan), Item 8.a., on the 4/28 Planning Commission Agenda. This
is
available to view online at:
 
https://www.sanjoseca.gov/home/showdocument?id=71452&t=637546155515577847
 
Please let me know if you have any questions.
 
 

Elizabeth Canales
Senior Office Specialist
City of San José
| Planning Division
200 E. Santa Clara St, T3| San
José, CA 95113
elizabeth.canales-mora@sanjoseca.gov
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mailto:downtownwest@esassoc.com
https://www.sanjoseca.gov/home/showdocument?id=71452&t=637546155515577847
mailto:elizabeth.canales-mora@sanjoseca.gov
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From: Jeanne Stamm <jstamm85@gmail.com> 


Sent: Tuesday, April 27, 2021 1:50 PM 


To: PlanningSupportStaff <PlanningSupportStaff@sanjoseca.gov> 


Subject: Protect SAP Center at San Jose - Planning Commission Agenda 4-28-21 item 8.a  


  


  


  


Dear Planning Commission:   


 


I have lived in San Jose for all but 2 years of my life. My dad raised me and my sister to be proud of San Jose because 


he was born and raised here. He was proud of the sense of community that was maintained in such a large city. 


Gentrification forced him to move out of the city he once loved 6 years ago, but before he left he lamented how 


much San Jose had changed. Even in the relatively short amount of time I’ve lived here, I agree. San Jose residents 


have seen established small businesses that were part of San Jose’s history close in droves over the last decade. In 


addition to my dad, many of my other relatives and friends have been forced out of the city due to increasingly high 


rent costs and cost of living. The recent Downtown West/Google development plan will make an already bad situation 


worse. It will increase the already horrible traffic and parking situations in the downtown area and potentially increase 


rent costs and drive more residents and SJSU students out of the area (thereby affecting the already declining 


enrollment at SJSU).  


 


For being such a large city, we don’t have much in San Jose. We have Happy Hollow, The Tech and Rosicrucian 


Egyptian Museums, the Winchester Mystery House, Santana Row, and the San Jose Sharks. Losing SAP Center won’t 


just mean losing a building, it will mean losing another part of San Jose’s history and a team that is one of the last 


connecting forces that make this large city feel like a community.  Additionally, we will lose tourists that visit to attend 


San Jose Sharks games and other events here. We don’t need one more reason to deter visitors and current and 


potential residents from San Jose. I implore you to reconsider your current plans and preserve the SAP Center, the 


surrounding downtown streets, and its parking spaces. In a time of so much national division, the people of San Jose 


need to feel a sense of community now more than ever. We need our team and our team needs their home.  


 


Regards, 


Jeanne Stamm  
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From: Tory Grimm-Oropesa <toryoropesa@gmail.com> 


Sent: Tuesday, April 27, 2021 1:19 PM 


To: PlanningSupportStaff <PlanningSupportStaff@sanjoseca.gov> 


Subject: Support jobs and homes near transit - Planning Commission 2021-04-28 Agenda Items 8(a) and 


8(b)  
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Hello, I am a local resident who uses Diridon for local commuting and has also attended events and 


Sharks games at the SAP Center. I would appreciate it if we could make this area amenable to people 


traveling via foot and bicycle, because this makes it a much more enjoyable experience, adds to home 


values, and makes the area feel safer. 


 


Thank you! 


Tory Grimm-Oropesa 
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From: Lorenna <Lpetersen18@comcast.net> 
Sent: Tuesday, April 27, 2021 12:17 PM 
To: PlanningSupportStaff <PlanningSupportStaff@sanjoseca.gov> 
Subject: Protect SAP Center at San Jose - Planning Commission Agenda 4-28-21 item 8.a  
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Please do not go forward with this project until you can guarantee people will be able to get to 


the SAP center quickly and safely to attend functions in the arena.  Traffic to the arena is already 


bad enough without new construction making it worse. 


 


Sent from my iPhone 
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From: Ryan Globus <ryanglobus@gmail.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, April 27, 2021 11:56 AM 
To: PlanningSupportStaff <PlanningSupportStaff@sanjoseca.gov> 
Subject: Support Google Downtown West Project (4/28 Agenda Item 8a)  
  


  


  


To the San Jose Planning Commission,  


 


Please support the Google Downtown West project at the April 28 meeting (Agenda Item 8a). 


 


I live within walking distance of the project, just on the other side of the tracks. This project would greatly benefit my 


neighborhood and San Jose as a whole. This project would bring much needed market-rate and affordable housing, 


as well as good-paying jobs. Being so close to Diridon means many folks who live or work there will take transit, 


which is good for the environment and for traffic.  


 


The current area is full of warehouses and parking lots - it's uninviting and serves as a buffer between my 


neighborhood and downtown, making it uncomfortable to walk or bike through. It's also a very poor use of the land 


near one of the biggest transit stations on the West coast. However, the Google project, with its parks and shops, 


would effectively close the gap between downtown and my neighborhood/Diridon, enriching the neighborhood. 


 


Please support the Google project. 


 


Thanks, 


Ryan Globus 


San José D6 Resident 
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From: Roy Leonard <royleonard@yahoo.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, April 27, 2021 11:32 AM 
To: PlanningSupportStaff <PlanningSupportStaff@sanjoseca.gov>; District 6 <district6@sanjoseca.gov> 
Subject: New Google Center & SAP Center Parking  


  


  


  


 


Hi 


 


I strongly support the downtown west mixed use plan for Google, mixed use, homes and parks. 


 


The SAP Center/Sharks request to preserve thousands of parking spaces is not a productive use of our 


spaces.  Spectators and audience members have alternative methods of transportation to successfully and easily get 


to the SAP Center.  Reducing the number of spaces will likely have no impact on their matches or shows, but utilizing 


those spaces in a more productive manner will have a huge impact to everyone else. 


 


Regards 


 


Roy Leonard 


CA 95125 
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From: Richard Patterson <rapatterson77@gmail.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, April 27, 2021 11:21 AM 
To: PlanningSupportStaff <PlanningSupportStaff@sanjoseca.gov> 
Subject: support for the Downtown West Mixed Use project  


  


  


  


Hi,  


 


I live in Cambrian Park. Granted, that is 6 or 7 miles from downtown San Jose. But my wife works for Google, and we 


are both strong believers in mass transit, biking and walking as the high-density travel modes of the future. Neither 


one of us enjoys driving our cars through traffic and laboriously trying to find parking when we want to support 


locally owned businesses in DTSJ.  


 


The city wants to reduce single occupancy vehicle (SOV) trips to 40% of mode share. I admire this goal but I wish it 


went farther. I have lived in Columbus OH, Atlanta GA, Austin TX and NYC, NY. I have seen what traffic can do to grind 


a thriving city to a halt. SOV simply clogs the system, and is detrimental to thriving local businesses that reinvest 


profits in to the community and generate tax receipts. Simply, people driving past at 50 MPH do not spontaneously 


pull over to enjoy a local coffee shop, restaurant, or museum. That's something that people taking mass transit, biking 


and walking do all the time. In Atlanta we witnessed firsthand the horrors of a city that overinvested in roads and 


parking: a hollowed-out downtown with shuttered storefronts and a few big ticket attractions that did nothing to 


revitalize the surrounding communities (Coca-Cola, Aquarium, Mercedes-Benz stadium, none of these brought life to 


the streets). Furthermore, even in NYC one can see how a car-centric policy has created virtual highways like 


Broadway, where walking to the donut shop feels like stepping onto a highway more so than taking a neighborhood 


stroll, with huge trucks, buses and cars going 45 or 50 MPH despite all speed limit signs.  


 


Frankly, cars are not citizens. Cars do not deserve to take up so much of the most valuable real estate in the world. 


The idea that space for people should be squeezed out by the storage and transportation of huge steel boxes is just 


not citizen-centric thinking. It is not inclusive nor is it accessible. It makes life harder for children, the elderly, and 


those with mobility needs such as wheelchair users and the sight-impaired. 


 


Lastly, but not to be discounted, the younger generations are less interested in getting a drivers' license and continue 


to move to places like NYC and SF because they love the thriving cafe culture. For San Jose to continue to invest in 


cars and parking spots is to invest in a past that is never coming back. it is to contribute to "brain drain" as young 


graduates move to LA, SF, Seattle, or NYC in search of more vibrant living. 


 


I enjoy biking and walking because it builds a sense of belonging to the city. It gives me a sense of community and of 


civic pride. It supports local businesses that can't be found anywhere else in the Bay area, and makes our city more 


attractive to world travelers and to huge businesses like Google looking for scalable locations to open offices. After 


all, single-occupant vehicles do not scale. More vehicles means more traffic. But bike lanes, buses, trains and 


sidewalks can be used by an immense number of people without slowing down the flow of the lifeblood of a 


community: people, their ideas, and their disposable income. 


 


Thank you for your time, 


 


Regards, 


Richard Patterson 


constituent from 95118 zip code 
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From: Leo Aspell <laspell1@gmail.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, April 27, 2021 11:08 AM 
To: PlanningSupportStaff <PlanningSupportStaff@sanjoseca.gov> 
Subject: Protect SAP Center at San Jose - Planning Commission Agenda 4-28-21 item 8.a  
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I am extremely concerned about the proposed plans Google and SJ have 


for SAP Arena.  I have been a Shark season ticket holder for over 25 


years.  Living in the East Bay I have no choice but to drive to the 


Arena.  I rely on close safe parking.  Apparently this will be 


eliminated with the current proposal. 


Frankly the proposed plans appear to be aimed at forcing the Sharks to 


move.  Getting to and from the Arena will be very difficult at best. 


As to public transit, I doubt I will still be alive when BART opens 


its downtown service.  Consider that they were 3 years late when they 


didn't have to tunnel. 


The Shark organization has been a good corporate citizen to SJ and the 


Bay area.  Google on the other hand, is not and will never be.  Prior 


to the Sharks arriving, downtown SJ was a disgrace and not a place you 


would voluntarily  go.  Thanks to their presence, it has begun to 


thrive. 


Other than Shark games, I also attend the Opera, Symphony and Theater. 


The Google village proposal will also make this almost impossible. 


I suggest you reconsider your plans and work with the Shark 


organization for viable solutions. 


Leo Aspell 
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From: Chad Trexler <chad.trexler@gmail.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, April 27, 2021 11:07 AM 
To: PlanningSupportStaff <PlanningSupportStaff@sanjoseca.gov> 
Subject: regarding Downtown West and Sharks Sports and Entertainment  
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Dear Planning Commission, 


 


As a resident and neighbor, I support the General Plan and the city’s vision for a future that is 


focused more toward transit, foot, and bicycle access to downtown and the Diridon/Arena area. 


These mode shift goals will make the area both more accessible and more attractive for locals to 


visit, and will make the coming Downtown West development and the surrounding areas truly 


world-class. 


 


In order to achieve these goals, we must have a plan like the one that has been proposed that 


provides and facilitates choices for transportation other than single-occupancy vehicles. This is 


particularly true in a part of town where there are such great transportation facilities already in 


place. I use both the Guadalupe River Trail and Diridon station as a regular part of my commute 


via bike and train, and see these as vital parts of our transportation infrastructure. Moreover, I 


see the potential for these and nearby infrastructure in the like of the proposed General Plan. 


Currently, there is a focus on parking and street space for cars in this part of town, and 


reinforcing that and potentially adding additional parking and street space only reinforces the 


current car-centric mentality. This would make it less accessible and less safe for people trying to 


reach the area without using cars. I also would argue that this would make it less likely for me to 


visit the area, attend Sharks games, and patronize local businesses if I could not do so by public 


transportation and/or bike. 


 


The Downtown West development and proposed future for the city outlined in the General Plan 


provide a rare opportunity to take advantage of expanding public transportation infrastructure 


and reenvisioning what downtown San Jose can be, with easy, safe and pleasant access via bus, 


train, bike, and foot, as well as by car. 


 


Thank you very much for your hard work. 


 


 


Charles Trexler 


resident, Burbank 
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From: Mark n Maurine Solomonson <solwhiz@sbcglobal.net> 
Sent: Tuesday, April 27, 2021 10:37 AM 
To: City Clerk <city.clerk@sanjoseca.gov> 
Subject: Sharks and Google Project  
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To Whom It May Concern- 


 


Please take the requests of the SAP Center and Shark's seriously when thinking of moving 


forward with the project. Progress in downtown San Jose should continue, BUT the needs of the 


SAP Center and Sharks MUST be considered given the size and impacts of the Google project 


 


 


- Respect all City commitments in the Arena Management Agreement, and remove parking lots 


A, B & C from the Downtown West project until Google and the City propose a comprehensive 


plan to protect the arena . 


 


-Maintain current street lanes and capacity in the Diridon area to avoid traffic gridlock during 


ingress and egress for arena events and require Google to pay for all new traffic operation 


expenses that the Google project creates. 


 


-Provide 4,800 shared parking spaces as a minimum (not maximum) requirement and build the 


long-promised parking facilities just north of the arena. 


 


-Establish a construction impact management plan, with performance standards, in coordination 


with SSE to protect the arena and its patrons. 


 


-Ensure the City retains the authority to properly protect arena operations as a condition of 


future permits for the buildout of the Google project or for events that draw large crowds to the 


Diridon area. 


 


 


Thank You- 


 


Mark Solomonson- 


Sharks fan and yes we do come to San Jose to see hockey games and concerts at the SAP 


Center and spend $$$ 
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From: Dennis Jacobson <jacodennis@gmail.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, April 27, 2021 9:20 AM 
To: City Clerk <city.clerk@sanjoseca.gov> 
Subject: Protect SAP Center at San Jose  


  


  


  


I support SSE's position with regard to SAP Center/Google 


development. 


Negotiate an agreement acceptable to all Parties. 


Dennis 


 
Dennis Jacobson 


Have fun - Be safe, 


Be good to each other 


408 391-0121-mobile 
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From: Lynda Maynard <lmaynardsews@yahoo.com> 


Sent: Tuesday, April 27, 2021 10:25 AM 


To: PlanningSupportStaff <PlanningSupportStaff@sanjoseca.gov> 


Subject: Protect SAP Center at San Jose - Planning Commission Agenda 4-28-21 item 8.a  


  


  


  


I believe that the SAP center and the Sharks are extremely important to the culture of our city. 


Please preserve this wonderful venue and parking capability for San Jose and nearby cities. 


 


Lynda Maynard 
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From: Lisa Lee <lisamlee89@gmail.com> 


Sent: Tuesday, April 27, 2021 8:57 AM 


To: City Clerk <city.clerk@sanjoseca.gov> 


Subject: Protect SAP Center at San Jose  


  


  


  


I am writing in regards to the newly proposed Google project.   


 


I am very dismayed to hear and see that this project has progressed this far without actually 


addressing the MANY MANY MANY issues it will cause the residents that already populate 


the area.  


 


Please reconsider the size and location of the project.  


 


It is ridiculous to continue to put up large work buildings and assume an infrastructure will 


follow.suit.  


 


STOP ✋  


 


The infrastructure needs to be in play well before hand.  


 


This area has undergone tremendous growth in the span of 12 -15 years and no 


infrastrucrure has been put into play. It is a nightmare to navigate the area. The housing is 


not plentiful nor is it affordable.  
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Shoving another institution that has the means to build a COMPLETE INFRASTRUCTURE 


PACKAGE is what should be considered if not demanded by this body that oversees the 


area. How are you allowing it to happen otherwise? Stop being bullied and pushed around. 


Enough is enough. Half the building will no doubt remain empty with the changes we are 


seeing in the workplace. How is this at all forward thinking? Environmental sound? Good for 


the environment?  


 


Just the worst idea of the day. 


 


Concerned Citizen 
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From: Scott Wendler <s.wendler@att.net> 


Sent: Monday, April 26, 2021 5:02 PM 


To: City Clerk <city.clerk@sanjoseca.gov> 


Subject: Protect SAP Center at San Jose  


  


  


  


Dear San Jose City Clerk, 


Having read the agreements between the city and Google, as well as the agreements between the 


city and the Sharks, I have grave concerns about the San Jose Sharks and the Arena’s long term 


viability. As a long time resident, and one who has worked downtown over 20 years, I 


understand downtown San Jose would be a shell of what it is without the Sharks. I'm all for the 


Google development, as long as it doesn't infringe on the long established institutions, like the 


Sharks and the Arena. These institutions are major reasons downtown San Jose is so attractive to 


Google. 


Regards, 


Scott Wendler 
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From: Richard Peterson <fcarich@gmail.com> 
Sent: Monday, April 26, 2021 5:02 PM 
To: City Clerk <city.clerk@sanjoseca.gov> 
Subject: Protect SAP Center at San Jose  
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I wish to register my concern that the Google develop may have a severe negative effect on 


operations of SAP center.  As a long time visiter to SAP and with a spouse of a long time 


downtown business, I know how vital visitors are to the downtown area.  Steps must be taken to 


allow access and parking for SAP in order to foster continued support for the business 


community and SAP. 


 


Sincerely, 


RK Peterson 
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From: Stacy Ness <stacy_ness@yahoo.com> 


Sent: Monday, April 26, 2021 6:50 PM 


To: City Clerk <city.clerk@sanjoseca.gov> 


Subject: Protect SAP Center at San Jose  


  


  


  


Hello  


 


As a San Jose resident I am very concerned about the development plans for Google.  If the 


last year in lockdown taught this area anything it is the need for large venues to host events to 


allow the public to return to a state of normal.  Allowing a tech giant like Google to bully the city 


into getting their way will negatively impact venues such as SAP.  The majority of the population 


still drives cars and that is not going to go away anytime in the near future, especially with all the 


funding delays in public transportation.  Do not allow Google to remove any downtown 


parking.  I am already seeing a negative impact where I live on 11th street after the repaving 


project that removed several parking spaces on my street and now my driveway gets blocked by 


people parking 2 to a space previously allocated for 1 car.  This problem is only going to get 


worse when Google moves downtown.  There needs to be enough parking for SAP and 


Google.  IF San Jose were to lose SAP center and the San Jose Sharks it would devastate the 


city.  As a resident and tax payer of downtown San Jose I suggest in the deal with Google more 


parking garages be created that are multi use.   Dont' let a large corporation with sexist 


practices win.  Google is not a good neighbor or example for a business. 


 


Best Regards 


Stacy 
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From: Russell Scott <russell.scott26@sbcglobal.net> 
Sent: Monday, April 26, 2021 8:19 PM 
To: City Clerk <city.clerk@sanjoseca.gov> 
Subject: Protect SAP Center at San Jose  
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SJ City Government, 


 


Please think about the bigger picture. 


The people of San Jose should be first.  Goggle see’s San Jose as a stepping stone on their path. 


SAP Center needs to stay and be a priority. 


 


R.Scott 


West SJ 
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From: lilgbear1 <lilgbear1@yahoo.com> 
Sent: Monday, April 26, 2021 8:40 PM 
To: City Clerk <city.clerk@sanjoseca.gov> 
Subject: Protect SAP Center at San Jose  


  


  


  


Let's move the Sharks to a new home in Oakland! 
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From: Laurel W <laurel.warkentin@gmail.com> 


Sent: Monday, April 26, 2021 11:12 PM 


To: City Clerk <city.clerk@sanjoseca.gov>; The Office of Mayor Sam Liccardo 


<TheOfficeofMayorSamLiccardo@sanjoseca.gov>; District3 <district3@sanjoseca.gov> 


Subject: SAP Center, SSE & Downtown West project  


  


  


  


Dear Mayor Liccardo, District 3 Councilmember Raul 


Peralez & the San Jose City Clerk, 


 


The Sharks Sports & Entertainment organization 


(SSE), informed Sharks fans this week  that their 


requested modifications to the Downtown West 


(Google) project have not been incorporated into 


current project plans. SSE has been working together 


with the City over the past few years to find common 


ground on the project, in order to account for 


construction and provide adequate access and parking 


for Sharks fans. 


 


Google’s environmental report on the potential impact 


of the Downtown West project acknowledges that it 


could increase daily automobile trips to and from the 
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Diridon area by at least seven times (from 19,200 to 


136,600 daily trips). Yet, the proposed project would 


significantly reduce the capacity of the street 


network, leading to gridlock. The cumulative effect of 


multiple large construction projects (including Google, 


BART, Caltrain and potentially high-speed rail) will 


result in many years of construction around SAP 


Center, with no cohesive plan to mitigate the impact 


and accessibility issues for fans that must drive to 


Sharks games. For many fans in the Bay Area, current 


public transit options are limited. 


   


The San Jose Sharks is a distinctive San Jose brand. 


It brings national recognition to the City, elicits pride 


from residents and generates a great deal of revenue 


in areas surrounding the arena, such as San Pedro 


Market and other local restaurants and hotels. Without 


a cohesive plan to account for years of construction, 


road closures and limited access to parking, I fear that 


SAP attendance will greatly diminish and we run the 


risk of SSE moving the franchise out of San Jose. 


   


I understand that the final approval phase of the 







project goes before the San Jose Planning Commission 


on April 28th and then to the City Council on May 25th. 


As a loyal Sharks fan, I urge you to please consider 


SSE’s project revisions to the Downtown West project, 


in order to protect the future of SAP Center and the 


San Jose Sharks. 


   


Sincerely, 


Laurel Warkentin 


Concerned Bay Area resident and loyal Sharks fan 
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From: Lucas Spicer <luckyspicer@gmail.com> 


Sent: Tuesday, April 27, 2021 9:10 AM 


To: PlanningSupportStaff <PlanningSupportStaff@sanjoseca.gov> 


Subject: Support homes and job near transit - Planning Commission 2021-04-28 Agenda Items 8(a) and 


8(b)  


  


  


  


Good morning,  


 


My name is Luke Spicer and I'm a San Jose resident (District 3) who has lived for years near Diridon Station, and who 


commutes by Caltrain or VTA from the station daily (during non-covid times). 


I'm writing in support of homes, jobs, and walkable spaces in the Diridon Station area. 


If San Jose wants to get serious about fighting climate change, crushing traffic, and impossible housing costs we need 


to build homes and spaces where people can live/work with walking and other transportation options. 


Spaces designed for humans (walkable, safe, welcoming) are what we need in this area, not the continued 


wastefulness of car-focused parking lots. 


This area is currently a wasteland of parking that goes unused the vast majority of the time. 


In cities around the world sports arenas get all the visitors they need on modes of transportation other than cars. 


Even today when I commute from work on Caltrain on a Sharks game day a huge number of fans choose to take the 


train because driving/parking are already a nightmare. 


Encourage more non-car options and everyone will benefit, especially all the people who will get to live and work in 


an area that is currently unused asphalt. 


 


Thanks for your time, and please support humans over cars. 


Luke Spicer 
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From: r b <shocknawe101.5@gmail.com> 


Sent: Tuesday, April 27, 2021 8:38 AM 


To: PlanningSupportStaff <PlanningSupportStaff@sanjoseca.gov> 


Subject: Downtown development  


  


  


  


As a someone born and raised in San Jose these downtown plans look like they were drawn by someone who doesn't 


understand our city. The Sharks games, concerts, other SAP venue events, christmas in the park, and other holiday 


events already paralyze transit. There is a lack of parking already and these plans make things much worse. The 


restaurants in the community depend on these events especially sharks games to drive business. You should look 


back at the NHL lockouts effects in 08 and their effects on downtown commerce. The idea that you would sacrifice the 


health and security of the san jose Sharks to put up office space is frankly absurd. The sharks are a cultural icon in the 


city and our love of hockey differentiates us from the rest of the bay area.   


 


Additionally, these plans predate the pandemic and you should honestly reconsider the expected value and utility of 


new commercial buildings in a landscape that is oversaturated with crashing demand. Yes i understand this is a 


google development and they are a stable customer, but what will the new ROI in this market be.  


 


In summary. Address the SAP center transit situation and reconsider the value of commercial office buildings in 


todays Pandemic and post pandemic marketplace. 
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From: hgoes <hgoes@comcast.net> 


Sent: Tuesday, April 27, 2021 8:35 AM 


To: PlanningSupportStaff <PlanningSupportStaff@sanjoseca.gov> 


Subject: Protect SAP Center at San Jose - Planning Commission Agenda 4-28-21 item 8.a  


  


  


  


Except for three years in the Army, I have lived in San Jose 


since 1959 and I have watched the quality of life deteriorate 


every year.  The city of San Jose has a long history of promising 


one thing and then changing the promise.  My house was 


originally in an R-1-6 residential zone (i.e. 6 houses per 


acre).  That was changed years later to an R-1-8 zone.  And then, 


somewhere along the line, huge apartment building complexes 


started being built.  It looks like the "development agreement 


between Google and the City of San Jose" is taking the same 
path.  The city promised one thing and now is 
changing that promise. 


I therefore support the contention that: 


"Notwithstanding SSE’s longstanding support for 
the City’s development of the Diridon Station Area, 


SSE opposes the Google project as currently 
designed. 


Harley Goes 


1358 Joyner Ct 
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From: Allen Samuels <allen@amkar.com> 


Sent: Tuesday, April 27, 2021 7:45 AM 


To: PlanningSupportStaff <PlanningSupportStaff@sanjoseca.gov> 


Subject: Protect SAP Center at San Jose - Planning Commission Agenda 4-28-21 item 8.a  


  


  


  


Downtown west needs to preserve parking options at SAP Center. I attend many shows there and 


I have found the mass transit options to be infeasible for me. 
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